Mlddletown

Michael T. Conner, Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools

June 17, 2019

Ms. Ashley Flynn
Town Clerk

Municipal Building

245 deKoven Drive
Middletown, CT 06457

Dear Ms. Flynn:

The Board of Education will hold a special meeting on Friday, June 21, 2019 at 4:00 PM for the purpose
of conducting a student expulsion hearing. It will be held in Executive Session pursuant to Connecticut
General Statutes, §1-210(b)(17), and will take place at the Dr. Alfred B. Tychsen Administration
Building, 311 Hunting Hill Avenue (Room #1), Middletown. The agenda for this meeting is as follows:

AGENDA

1. Executive Session

2. Possible Action Regarding Student Expulsion

Sincerely,

Marcy Poppel
Assistant to the Superintendent of Schools
and Board of Education

s Board of Education Members
Dr. Enza Macri, Associate Superintendent
Mrs. Cheryl Gonzalez, Principal, Woodrow Wilson Middle School
Mr. David Mierzejewski, Assistant Principal, Woodrow Wilson Middle School
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